The King's CE School

Aspire, Believe and Achieve Together



Newsletter 22

Friday 28th February 2020

Welcome back to everyone after what turned out to be a very wet and blustery half term for us all! We hope that despite the weather you enjoyed your break and are looking forward to a new half term.

Good Luck to our Year 11 and 6th Form students for their mock exams which start this week.

Funding Update

In the last 4 weeks we have received over £11000 extra funding for the school and 12 extra pupils are now receiving Free School Meals every day....Could your child also be eligible for Free School Meals and could the school be missing out on some valuable funding? To find out we just need to run a simple check using your National Insurance number, and Date of Birth. Mrs Grewal will be contacting families over the next few weeks to gather this information. If you wish to send it directly to Mrs Grewal to speed things up, please email her at:

m.grewal@kingswolverhampton.co.uk
Thank you to those parents and carers who have
already submitted their information. As you can see
评特部 already helped to make a difference!

Well done to our House Form Groups of the Week



Well done to our House Stars of the Week



Contact Details

Telephone 01902 558333

Mr J Ludlow Principal

E-mail admin@kingswolverhampton.co.uk

National Careers Week

Next week is National Careers week and students will be learning about and looking at Labour Market Information

(LMI), considering their own aspirations for future careers and learning about the career pathways of staff members during lesson and form time.



Please can we ask parents and carers to visit the Careers section of the school website, where lot's of information can be found about Labour Market Information and our Careers programme and strategy.

https://www.kingswolverhampton.co.uk/careersinfo Ms Arnold,

Head of Work Faculty, Canterbury House Leader and Careers Leader

Year 9 Options

Year 9 pupils need to submit their options form by Monday 2nd March 2020. Please contact Mr Williams if you have any questions.



King's PSA

Dear Parents and Carers

The PSA will be running an Easter Egg Tombola at the Choirs in Reflection Event on Tuesday 17th March 2020. I was wondering if you could help us by donating an Easter Egg towards this money raising event. If you are able to donate, please could you pass the egg onto Mrs Grewal.

Thanks in anticipation.
Teresa Badger
Governor/Chair of PSA





kings wolver hampton

@kingsschoolwlv

The King's CE School

Aspire, Believe and Achieve Together



Newsletter 22

Friday 28th February 2020

Lent Appeal

For lent we invite you to donate an Easter Egg for the 'Share a Miracle' appeal, so that we can share the joy of Easter with more vulnerable members of our community.



Berlin Trip

Thank you to all parents and carers for attending the information evening for the Berlin trip for years 10, 11 and sixth form at the end of March. Please do get in



touch if you have any further questions about the trip.

Mr Dean.

The King's School Shop

Coming soon.....

Sophie, our Deputy Head Girl will be running our school shop which will be open to students at break times.



Contact Details

Telephone 01902 558333

Mr J Ludlow Principal

E-mail admin@kingswolverhampton.co.uk







At The King's CE School we believe that everyone is unique and created in God's image. We enable all to achieve their God-given potential; to grow, learn and aspire; to transform their lives and the lives of others and to journey in faith without limits within a unified, respectful and harmonious community.

From the Chaplain....

Having heard God's voice saying "You are my son, the beloved", Jesus went out into the wilderness for some thinking time alone. He withdrew from all distractions and temptations to wrestle with the question of what it meant to be the child of God and how he would fulfil that role in his daily life.

During lent, Christians are called to follow Jesus' example and to refocus on God's priorities in our lives. We too might turn away from some of the distractions and temptations of the physical and material world in order to better experience what God has to say to us in our times of prayer and through our own experiences of self-denial. And we might respond to God's love and his generosity by giving something back, in order that others less fortunate might share in his blessings.

Here at the King's CE School this lent we will be challenged to make small sacrifices which will benefit the environment; caring for the beautiful planet that God has created for us and enabling others to enjoy its beauty and its bounty. We will also be collecting chocolate eggs as part of the 'Share the Miracle' scheme. These will be distributed to elderly people locally and to children at the Acorns Hospice. Our aim is that we might share with those who are struggling with isolation and loneliness in our community the message that we are all God's children, and deeply loved.

Next Week's Theme for Worship:

The Kingdom of God

John 3:1-17



kings wolver hampton

@kingsschoolwlv